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MEDIA RELEASE 

Deputies Arrest Naked Burglar 

June 6, 2017 -- On June 6, 2017, just after 9am, deputies were called to the 

Black Rock Coffee Bar at 17455 SW TV Highway in the community of Aloha 
on a reported burglary. 

Deputies learned that a male entered the rear door of the business, stole a 
purse and wallet, then rode away on a bicycle. Customers at the business 

followed the suspect and provided updates to responding deputies. One 
customer confronted the burglar and recovered the stolen items. He then 

took a picture of the suspect as he pedaled away. 

During a search of the area, deputies located a naked 
man at SW 173rd Avenue and SW Alexander Street. 

Deputies located clothing and a bicycle matching the 
description and photo provided by the witnesses. 

Deputies arrested 34-year-old Patrick L. Jones of 
Aloha.  

Mr. Jones was charged with Burglary II and Theft II 

and is currently in the Washington County Jail. 
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